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Dear

In response to the East Kenilworth Development | want to register my concerns and questions.
| am a resident of Kenilworth and live in Glass house Lane, therefore will be impacted by the development.

1. Speed of traffic on Glass house Lane, many cars travel along this road above the 30mph speed limit, what will be
done to improve the compliance of traffic with the speed limits?

2. The part of Glasshouse Lane that | live in will form part of the proposed spine road i am concerned that there will
be a huge increase in traffic, which will bring noise and air pollution. We would prefer that there is a completely new

road built that keeps the additional traffic away from existing properties. What is being done to address this issue?

3. 1 am concerned that there is no new doctors surgery on the development information. What is being done to
make sufficient additional provision for the new residents as the houses are built?

4. There are some dangerous spots on Glass house Lane e.g. Turning for Windy Arbor, the corner by the Woodside
conference centre, the blind hill on the Crews Lane junction, what is being done to address these areas?

5. If Glass house Lane is going to be the site for new schools what is being done to provide pavements, cycle routes
etc without damaging trees and hedges that kind Glasshouse Lane?

6. Community centre, how will this be run? The current centre in Kenikworth has struggled to gain funding, how will
the new centre be funded to ensure it remains viable?

7. How will the development be built to ensure that amenities, shops, doctors, school etc are built at the right time
to avoid overload on the existing amenities?

These are all concerns and questions that | am sure many residents have.
| look forward to your response.

Kind regards
Joanna Stratton



